## Scoil Bhride

## Stillbrook, Mountrath

## Telephone 057 8732423/Fax 057 8756707

e-mail : <u>bridnaofa@eircom.net</u> Roll No. 13343E

Website:scoilbhridemountrath.weebly.com

17th December, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Hope this note finds you well in the lead up to Christmas!

As you know our Christmas plays are on **Tuesday** and **Wednesday** nights this week at **7 p.m.** Please make sure to be punctual, because we will be starting on time. The children have been practising very hard over the last few weeks and are looking forward to the show. I know you join with me in thanking the staff of the school for giving their time both nights at this busy time for us all. Thanks to Piotr our school caretaker for erecting the stage in the hall. To alleviate traffic at the front of the school on Tuesday and Wednesday nights, Fr. Joe has kindly given the go ahead for you to use the Church yard carpark. **Please park in the Church yard** to avoid congestion at the front of the school and not disrupt the residents of Stillbrook.

Well done to the Boys School on their performance, we very much enjoyed their show last week.

Looking forward to meeting you on Tuesday/Wednesday.

Yours sincerely,

M. Røhan